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06 September 2023 BYRON
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«GreetinglLine»

Re: Potential renaming of your street Hottentot Crescent

You are receiving this letter as a resident / landowner of Hottentot Crescent Mullumbimby.
Enclosed is a copy of a letter that was published in The Byron Shire Echo.

The author of the letter has started a petition and to date there is over 300 signatures in support of
a renaming.

Council understands that a potential rename to your street name will be disruptive therefore we
request your feedback and input on this matter.

The streets surrounding Hottentot Crescent ie: Tuckeroo, Golden Penda, Azalea are all flora
names. If the renaming is to move forward Council will endeavour to keep to this theme.

You can contact Tracey Armstrong Roads and Property Officer on 6626 7201 or email
tarmstrong@byron.nsw.gov.au. Alternatively, you can fill in the submission form enclosed and
post it back to Council PO Box 219 Mullumbimby NSW 2482.

Your sincerely

James Flockton
Infrastructure Planning Coordinator

Encl. Copy of Letter to The Byron Echo

PO Box 219 Mullumbimby NSW 2482 (70 Station Street)
E: council@byron.nsw.gov.au | P: 02 6626 7000 | F: 02 6684 3018 www.byron.nsw.gov.au

’“ Traditional home of the Bundjalung People
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Byron Shire Council
Email: tarmstrong@byron.nsw.gov.au or PO Box 219 Mullumbimby NSW 2482

Comments on proposed renaming of Hottentot Crescent

I/We: as resident / landowner residing at (no of house) Hottentot Crescent Mullumbimby

wish to provide my/our opinion in relation to the proposed re naming.
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